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ECEP Supports Passage of the One Big, Beautiful, Bill 

The Elite Catering & Event Professionals (ECEP) supports the passage of the One Big, Beautiful, 
Bill (OBBB) for its advancement of policies that promote the strength and resilience of domestic 
businesses.  

ECEP is a collaborative network representing top catering, events, and hospitality companies 
across the United States. Collectively, our member companies generate more than $615 million in 
annual revenue and employ tens of thousands of workers. While deeply rooted in their local 
markets, our members also operate professional and collegiate events at some of the world’s most 
high-profile stages—including but not limited to the Olympics, Super Bowls, PGA Tour Golf, 
Formula 1 Racing and the World Cup 2026.  

The OBBB secures critical elements of the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act (TCJA) which enable the 
catering and events industry to grow and drive national job creation. Additionally, its expansion of 
Section 179 expensing provisions provides fundamental support for small business operations and 
workforce stability across the industry, protecting capital necessary for reinvestment into 
businesses and the U.S. economy. 

ECEP encourages swift passage of the OBBB to ensure continued opportunity and expansion 
across both the catering and events industry, and the broader economy. 

 

 


